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Moreton-in-Marsh Evening WI 
June 2024 Newsletter 

Dear Members, 
 
I do hope you all enjoyed Ramon Gater’s talk on 
“Energy	on	the	Home	Front”	in May. He did very 
well considering he stepped in at the last minute. 
Many thanks to Ramon. 
 
Monday 10th June 2024: We welcome Sally 
Church to talk about ‘An Introduction to 
Honeybees’. 
 
Kay Grey will be selling tickets for the National 
WI Raffle.  
 
Monday 8th July 2024: Sally Gillespie will 
present a talk entitled ‘Living Confidently with 
Hearing Loss’. 
 
GROUPS 
 
Book Group – will meet on Wednesday 26th  June 
at 7:30pm in the White Hart Royal to discuss the 
book titled “Fresh Water for Flowers” by Valerie 
Perrin. 
Coffee meet-up: The next coffee meet up will be at 
10am on Thursday 20th June at the White Hart 
Royal Hotel.  Please note change of  venue.  Contact 
Sue Stockley for more details. 
Craft Group – will meet in the Council Chamber 
on Thursday 27th June at 2pm. 
Croquet Group – meets every Wednesday at 2pm 
at the Cricket Field. 
Quiz Group –will meet on Wednesday 12th June at 
2pm in the Council Chambers. Contact Jo Brooks 
for more details.  
Singing Group – A new leader is needed – would 
any member consider leading this Group please? 
Strolling Group – A new leader is needed – 
would any member consider leading this Group 
please? 
Textiles Group – will meet on Wednesday 19th 
June at 7-9pm. Contact Kay for more information 
on 07766707092. 
Walking Group –Tuesday 25th June. Meet at 
10am by the village green to walk from Evenlode to 
Chastleton. Contact Diana for more information. 
 
New members would be most welcome at all the 
Groups.  
  
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY - EVENTS 
 
Wednesday 19th June – There will be a afternoon 
visit to the Gordon Russell Museum ending with fish 
& chips at 4pm. Tour lasts about an hour.  Tickets 

£20 for both the tour and fish & chips.  There is a 
limit of 40 people. Members encouraged to sort 
their own car share but let us know if they can’t.  
Board out tonight to sign up. 
 
Saturday 20th July - Our Craft and Produce Show 
will be held on in the Redesdale Hall. 
We would welcome help with the following please: 
Cakes for serving with coffees and teas 
Home baked biscuits for selling on our stall, 
preferable in bags of 5 or 6  (cellophane bags will be 
available at our June and  July meetings) 
Volunteers for serving refreshments from 9.30am 
Volunteers for stewarding upstairs in the hall from 
12 noon.  Volunteers for stewarding downstairs from 
10am. ROTAS WILL BE OUT AT OUR NEXT 2 
MEETINGS. I do hope members are busy preparing 
their entries! 
 
We have been given the following dates for 
providing teas at Chastleton:Friday 28th June and 
Saturday 28th September. 
Please make a date in your diaries as we will need 
cakes and help on the day. 
 
NFWI: 
If you have not yet signed up for My WI, which 
contains a lot of useful information, contact 
secretary@gfwi.org  
 
GFWI County News: 
For most members, this will be delivered 
electronically. For those who are not on email, a 
copy along with the Newsletter & President email 
will be available at the desk in the foyer. 
 
Items of interest: GFWI County News 
Page 3 – Keukenhof	River	Cruise	2025	
	
Please look at the Notice Board for details of: 
Gardens Open (many local to Moreton) and 
2025 Calendars & Diaries order form 
 
Don’t forget that The WI Learning Hub for 
members to access free learning is up and running.  
 
Many Happy Returns to those with birthdays 
coming up in June: Gillian B., Alice C. and Erika S. 
and in July: Judy J. 
 
 
Your WI Committee 
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